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November 28, 2021


EVENTS AND

ANNOUNCEMENTS

FINANCIAL

UPDATE As of November 21, 2021

Weekly Bible Studies 
Tuesdays, 7:00pm 
The Letter to the Galatians	 	 The Letter to the Romans  
Fellowship Hall	 	 	 	 Online (Zoom)  
Ray Pouliot, Mike Trask		 	 Erik DiVietro 
On hiatus until January	 	 	 On hiatus 11/30-1/11

Wednesdays, 7:00pm 
The Gospel of Matthew	 	 	 The Minor Prophets 
Fellowship Hall	 	 	 	 Hooksett 
Bob Bragdon	 	 	 	 Dr. Nate DeLisi 
On hiatus until January	 	 	 On hiatus until January


Youth Group 
Today, 3:30pm


Ladies’ Meeting 
December 4


Men’s Breakfast 
December 11, 9:00am 

Note new date!

Nursery (ages 0-3) 
Our nursery is open! If you need 
assistance finding it, please ask 

one of our greeters.


God’s Backyard (ages 4-10) 
Children will be dismissed before 

the message.

Thank you for your continued faithfulness in giving of your gifts and offerings. 
Remember, you can give via the offering box in the back, by mail (PO Box 443 
Merrimack, NH) or online at bedfordroad.org.

Budget to Date:	 $119,573

Offerings to Date:	 $127,753

Weekly Budget:	 $3,986

Annual Budget:	 $207,260

Join us on Christmas Eve! 
Friday, December 24, 6:30pm 

An intimate gathering of carols and reflection on Christ’s advent.

http://bedfordroad.org
http://www.bedfordroad.org


THE BIG IDEA

GETTING INTO  
THE SCRIPTURES


Part 4, Brought Out (Ps 105:26-45)


WELCOME TO  
THE WORSHIP GATHERING

Are You Visiting With Us Today? 
Please also take a moment to fill out the Welcome section on the back of the 
envelope in the seat back pocket and drop it in the offering box located in the 
back of the sanctuary. If you need a Bible, there is one in the rack in front of 

you. You are welcome to take it home as our gift to you.


Winter Gear Drive 
There is a box in the foyer for donations of new or gently used winter gear for 

the homeless. You can find a list of recommended items on the website at  
- bedfordroad.org/wintergear2021 -

“Lord of Hosts (Psalm 46)”

© 2015, Jennie Lee Riddle,Shane Barnard, CCLI 7053138


“Listen to Our Hearts”

© 1992, Steven Curtis Chapman, Geoff Moore, CCLI 903151


	 

- A Time of Thanksgiving -


“Let Our Voices”

© 1986, Linda Whitmer Bell, CCLI 218279


Lord’s Table

All followers of Christ are welcome to join us in this observance.


“Christmas Is with Us Again”

© 1998, Eden’s Bridge, no licensing information available


Message from the Scriptures


Benediction

http://bedfordroad.org/wintergear2021

